
February 1, 2022 

Re: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
RFP #2021-10 EDA GRANT CAPITAL EQUIPMENT 
EDA AWARD NUMBER: 07-01-07446 

The Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) 
#2021-10 EDA Grant Capital Equipment, EDA Award Number: 07-01-07446 on December 22, 
2021.  This notice shall serve as written notification that the university has determined it is in its 
best interest to cancel RFP #2021-10 EDA Grant Capital Equipment, EDA Award Number: 07-
01-07446.

Oregon Tech is currently reassessing the original scope of work and intends to reissue its request 
as separate solicitations in order to procure more targeted equipment.  We respectfully request 
that you check the Oregon Public Universities Business and Bid Opportunities webpage 
(https://www2.wou.edu/nora/orpu.bid.home) for the modified RFPs in early February 2022. 

Oregon Tech very much appreciates the time and understands the work firms have completed in 
preparing a response for the above-mentioned RFP.  We sincerely apologize for any 
inconvenience this cancellation may cause and hope to receive proposals from your firm in 
response to future RFPs pertaining to this project. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Oregon Tech.  Please feel free to contact me 
with any questions.   

Kind Regards, 

Vivian Chen, J.D. 
Director of Procurement, Contracts, and Risk 

Procurement, Contract & Risk Management 
Klamath Falls: Wilsonville: 
Ph. 541.885.1133 Ph. 503.821.1266 
3201 Campus Drive 
Purvine Hall #288 
Klamath Falls, OR 97601 

27500 SW Parkway Ave 
Wilsonville, OR  97070 
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